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National PTA's mission: to make every child's potential a reality by engaging
and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children.
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Take Note
The Kentucky PTA Leaders'êNotebook
is available on theêKY PTA
website,êwww.kypta.org.

Also, it's important you complete the
2016-2017 Officer and Chairmen
Information form and send it to the
Kentucky PTA, so you can receive
information throughout the year.ê

A Message from Kentucky PTA President
As PTA leaders, we do not really take
a summer break. Many PTA leaders
have been planning their PTA calendar
for the upcoming year.

One of the major roles of a PTA is
being a good steward of all that's
entrusted to you, the leaders, by your
membership. Ensuring that proper
steps are being taken in handling
funds is at the top of the list. As you
hold your first general membership
meeting include approval of your
budget. This is a bylaws requirement. Once your membership
has approved your budget, you're able to proceed with your
planned programs and use of funds.

One of PTA's founding principles, and a continued top priority, is
its dedication to ensuring families are engaged in education,
and that families and schools work together. It is our challenge
to create opportunities in partnership with the school
administration for the families in our schools to become more
engaged in their children's education.

You are truly valued for the time and dedication that you give
to helping every child reach their potential. Kentucky PTA
Is here to support you, so if you have any questions feel free to
contact us.

We wish you a successful start to the school year!

Public Attitudes Toward Public Schools
Last month, Phi Delta Kappa
International (PDK) released
the results from theê2016
Poll of the Public's Attitudes
Toward the Public Schools.

http://www.kypta.org/
http://www.kypta.org./
http://files.ctctcdn.com/0b75a9f5401/941e7ad7-1a01-489a-917a-0642df916901.doc

